
Check It Out! 

FICTION 
Tessa Afshar, Land of Silence 

Barbara Taylor Bradford, The Cavendon 

Luck 

Kate Brower, First Women 

Emma Cline, The Girls 

Justin Cronin, City of Mirrors 

Clive Cussler, Emperor’s Revenge 

Janet Dailey, Christmas on My Mind 

Alain DeBottom. The Course of Love 

Timothy Egan, The Immortal Irishman 

Janet Evanovich, The Pursuit 

Dorothea Benton Frank, All Summer 

Long 

Alan Furst, A Hero of France 

Heather, Graham, Haunted Destiny 

Elly Griffiths, Woman in Blue 

Sophia Hannah, A Game For All the 

Family 

Elin Hilderbrand, Here’s to Us 

Joe Hill, Fireman 

Iris Johansen, Hide Away 

Stephen King, End of Watch 

Patricia MacDonald, Don’t Believe a 
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The Page Turners will be on break 

for the months of July and August. 

The Page Turners II ~ Nonfiction 

book club will meet for the first time 

on Wed. July 27 at 1:30 p.m., at which 

time the group will discuss Dead Wake 

by Erik Larson.  

The main book display for this 

month encourages patrons to “Exercise 

Your Mind...Read!” The display also 

features titles related to sports and 

sports figures with “Read it, Live it—

Sports!” 

Word 

Joyce Carol Oates, The Doll-Master 

& Other Tales of Terror 

Iain Reid, I’m Thinking of Ending 

Things 

Emilie Richards, When We Were 

Sisters 

Lionel Shriver, The Mandibles 

Curtis Sittenfeld, Eligible 

Emma Straub, Modern Lovers 

Cynthia D’Aprix Sweeney, The Nest 

Nancy Thayer, The Island House 

Anne Tyler, Vinegar Girl 

Lisa Unger, Ink and Bone 

Alison Weir, Katherine of Aragon 

Stuart Woods, Dishonorable 

Intentions 
 

PAPERBACK FICTION 

Elizabeth Hoyt, Duke of Sin 

Julie Ann Long, Hot in Hellcat 

Canyon 

Sally MacKenzie, How to Manage a 

Marquess 

Maisey Yates, One Night Charmer 

June was a quiet month for 

programming, a sort of calm before 

the storm of 

summer reading.  

On June 17th a six 

person jazz 

ensemble lead by 

Ken Crane preformed.  They were 

a wonderful group, a very 

enjoyable program.  
As part of Dairy Week, the 

Friends and the Library created a 

float.  It was nice to take part in 

this process.  They had a wonderful 

float and came in second place.  

Upcoming Programs:  

July 6 at 6:30pm Team Trivia 

July 13 at 10am Nutrition Program, 

Cornell Cooperative Extension 

July 13 at 7pm Country Memories 

Band 

July 19 at 6pm 

Elaine Hardman 

Aluminum Can 

Flowers 

July 20 at 6pm Self Defense with 

AKT 

July 27 at 1:30pm Page Turners II, 

nonfiction 

August 3 at 6pm Silk Scarves 

 

AUDIOBOOKS ON CD 

Ace Atkins, Robert B Parker's Slow 

Burn  

Peter Bergen, United States of Jihad 

Jude Deveraux, Girl From Summer 

Hill 

Timothy Egan, The Immortal 

Irishman 

Alan Furst, A Hero of France 

Elin Hilderbrand, Here’s to Us 

Nathaniel Philbrick, Valiant Ambition 
 

NONFICTION 

Natalia Bonner, Cabin Fever 

Kevin Falvey, The Total Boating 

Manual 

Stan Lee, Amazing Fantastic 

Incredible 

Gerald Marzorati, Late to the Ball 

Peggy Orenstein, Girls and Sex 

Nathaniel Philbrick, Valiant Ambition 

Mukherjee Siddhartha, The Gene 

B. Smith, Before I Forget 

T.J. Stiles, Custer’s Trials 

David Foster Wallace, String Theory 



Eleven classes from 

the elementary school 

came for end of the 

year visits. This is an 

opportunity for me to 

give them a tour of the 

library, encourage them to participate 

in summer activities at the library 

and tell stories. We also played a 

series of games together in order to 

emphasize the theme for summer 

reading, “On Your Mark, Get Set, 

Read!”  

Go-Go Garden started up again in 

June. This group of elementary-aged 

students feel a real sense of 

ownership over the garden. Most of 

them are from last year’s group, and 

are very eager to make sure the 

garden is a success again this year. 

We are growing radishes (which are 

all ready for harvest!), tomatoes, 

peppers, beans, and pumpkins.  

The Friends of the 

Library sponsored a 

float in the Dairy 

Week parade. Several 

teen volunteers helped 

put the float together, 

along with some of the 

Friends and staff. The 

float was accompanied by children on 

bikes who had decorated their bikes at 

the library previous to the parade. We 

won second place, and everyone who 

participated had a fun time. 

On June 20, we held a pizza party to 

celebrate the kids who are participating 

in the “1000 Books Before 

Kindergarten” program. This program 

encourages parents or caregivers to 

read 1000 books to their child before 

he/she begins kindergarten. We 

launched this program in the Fall 

2015, and it has been well 

received. It is a great way to 

encourage parents to read to their 

kids. 

Our summer reading program 

this year will be as it was last 

year: we will be counting minutes 

instead of books read. Kids and 

teens can enter into a raffle each 

week to win prizes and those who 

complete the summer program by 

checking in each 

week with their 

minutes read will 

be entered into a 

drawing for a 

mini iPad (there 

will be two separate drawings for 

teens and kids) or a Leapfrog pad 

for kids ages 0-4. This year we 

will continue the toddler, K-1, and 

2-4th storytimes. We will have 

“Make it at the Library” which is 

a mash-up of Lego club and arts 

and crafts. We will also have a 

weekly teen activity, “Monday 

Mayhem” where we’ll have video 

games out along with a different 

craft or activity planned each 

week. 

We also have a variety of 

special programs scheduled this 

summer for the kids and teens, 

including Kids’ Yoga, ZooMobile, 

SBU Artmobile Bollywood Dance 

Instruction, the Charlie Show 

(Magic), & Traveling Lantern.   

Thoughts From Tina...  

Coming Up... 

Memorials For June... 

FOR      GIVEN BY 

Zach Deschler    Dr. & Mrs. James & Lori VanDeWall 

Laura Karst      Karst Family 

Douglas Gayton Santee, Sr.  L.C. Whitford Inc. 

Roberta Jeanne Taylor   Thomas T. Taylor 

A gift was received from the Board of Directors of Five Star Bank in honor of 

James L. Robinson.  
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By Tina Dalton, Youth Services Librarian  

Country Memories Band 
Wed. July 13th 

at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Cuba Library 

 

Tales from Beyond 
With Cris Johnson 

Tuesday, July 26th 
 @ 6:30p.m.  

@ the Cuba Library  


